

Utah FFA Association

2300 Old Main Hill, 1498 North 800 East, Logan, UT 84322-2300

STATE OFFICERS

President

Erin Peterson 451 East 1250 North Nephi, UT 84648 utahffapresident0506@yahoo.com

July 26, 2006

Vice President

Calvin Schell
P.O. Box 273
Manila, UT 84046
utahffavicepres0506@hotmail.com

Brett Evans Utah FFA Association 2300 Old Main Hill

Logan, UT 84322-2300

Secretary

Morgan Perry P.O. Box 933 Salem, UT 84653 utahffasecretary0506@hotmail.com Brian Ferriman Savanah Music, Suite 214

205 Powell Place Brentwood, TN 37027

Treasurer

Colby Mower P.O. Box 524 Fairview, UT '84629 colbymower@yahoo.com Dear Brian:

I wanted to take a moment and let you know how much we enjoyed having Mr. Brenn Hill perform at our 2006 Utah FFA Association State Convention.

Reporter

Jesse Mae Baxter 9080 North 5200 West Elwood, UT 84337 utahffareporter0506@hotmail.com You were a pleasure to work with in preparing for the event. Since this was the first professional performance of Brenn's level we have had at our convention I was especially worried about the preparations and staging. You made certain we had all of the staging and equipment requirements clearly and provided them to us early and in simple format.

Sentinel

Austin Zimmerman 1366 West Indian Hills Dr. #87 St. George, UT 84770 utahffasentinel0506@yahoo.com

Brenn was also a real pleasure to work with. He was warm and personable with myself and my students and extremely helpful and professional with the stage crew. I especially appreciated how easy he was to work with and accommodate.

Advisor

William Deimler Utah State Office of Education P.O. Box 144200 250 E. 500 S. Salt Lake City, UT 84111 (801) 538-7856 wdeimler@usoe.k12.ut.us The audience loved his performance. His talent is outstanding and enjoyable. Brenn's music seemed to appeal to our high school students and our adult attendees equally well.

Thank you to both of you for working with us and for helping to make our convention successful.

Executive Secretary

Brett M. Evans 2300 Old Main Hill 1498 North 800 East Logan, UT 84322-2300 (435) 797-2167 brettevans@pcu.net

Sincerely,

Brett Evans, State Executive Secretary

Utah FFA Association